
Mill of Mains 

Primary  

Christmas Parties and Dates 

Party clothes to be worn in the 

afternoon.  Food to be provid-

ed by the school.  If your child 

requires a special diet, please check with the 

class teacher. 

Nursery  Weds 18th December          

P1K   Tues 17th December 

P1G  Tues 17th December 

P2  Tues 17th December           

P3/2  Tues 17th December           

P3  Tues 17th December           

P4  Mon 16th December 

P5/4  Mon 16th December                      

P5  Tues 17th December           

P6C  Thurs 19th December                                 

P6V  Thurs 19th December                      

P7W  Thurs 19th December                

P7L  Thurs 19th December 

Parking  

We understand that the school is not well 

served with parking options and that this cou-

pled with current building work on 

Barns of Claverhouse Road, has led to 

frustration among drivers and pedestri-

ans.  We respectfully ask that  everyone exercis-

es politeness and caution at all times around the 

school.  This includes not parking on grass verg-

es or on the yellow zig-zag lines around school. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

November  

Monday 18th Parent Council AGM, 6:15pm—All 
welcome 

Thursday 14th Inset Day—School closed to  

pupils 

Friday 15th Inset Day—School closed to pupils 

Tuesday 19th Parent Literacy Event  

9am—10:30am 

Friday 29th St Andrews Day Celebrations 

 

December  

Wednesday 11th  Nativity Play 10am and 2pm 

Thursday 12th  General Election—School Closed 
to Pupils 

Tuesday 17th  Behaviour Awards 

P1– P3   10am  

P4—P7 11am  

Wednesday 18th P1– P7 Panto  

Friday 20th  School Closes at 12 Noon 

 

January 2020 

Tuesday 7th School Re-opens  

 

 

 

 

 



 

Christmas Panto 

The whole school are going to see Snow White 

at  Webster Memorial Theatre, Arbroath on 

Wednesday 18th  December.   Please note that 

the cost of this trip will be £5 per child which 

should be paid via 

ParentPay or PayPoint.  

 

 

 

ParentPay Reminder 

As previously intimated as of 1st January 

2020, the school will be going cashless.  This 

means that we will no longer accept cash pay-

ments for anything including lunches, trips 

and breakfast club.  All payments will need to 

be made through ParentPay, the online sys-

tem or PayPoint which is a method of making 

a payment at local shops in the community.  

Currently 73% of our families have already 

signed up and we would encourage everyone 

else to do so as soon as possible.  If you expe-

rience any difficulties with this, please speak 

to Mrs Letford or Mrs McDonagh in the 

school office who will be only too happy to 

assist you.   

 

 

 
Parent Council  

All parents are invited to attend the  Parent 

Council AGM on  18th  November at 6.15pm . 

We would love to see you there.  There are on-

ly a few meetings throughout the year and it 

is an opportunity to be more involved in all 

aspect of your child's education.  

Severe Weather 

In the event of adverse weather please listen 

to Radio Tay / Wave 102   for up-to-date in-

formation or check Dundee City Council 

Website. 

Please ensure your child is adequately 

dressed for inclement weather.   

This includes a warm coat, glove, 

hat and scarf—there is no bad 

weather, just the wrong clothes. 

 

Class Dojo 

95% of parents and carers have signed up to 

Class Dojo.  It is the best way for us to com-

municate with you and for you to communi-

cate with your child’s class teacher. If you 

need help signing up then please speak to 

your child’s teacher or  Mrs Letford or Mrs 

McDonagh in the School Office who will be 

only too willing to help you.  

 

School Web Site 

Our school website is 

now ‘live’.  You can 

find us at the following 

web address. 

http://millofmains.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/ 

 

 

Literacy Event 

All parents / carers are invited to attend 

school on Tuesday 19th November  to observe 

the teaching of literacy in their child’s class.  

Nursery parents are also invited into the 

nursery for a stay and play at the same time. 

Tea and toast will be served in the dining 

room from 9am. Parents will be able to visit  

the nursery and classes  between 9.30am—

10.30am.   

 

Food Share 

Our Food Share is to be open to the general 

public every Wednesday between  9:15am—

10:30am.  If you are aware of anyone who 

could do with a food parcel, tell them about 

this. Anyone can attend and no referral is re-

quired.   Access is through the staff carpark 

and people should follow the signs for the 

Food Share. You can also pop in at any time 

and collect items for others.  


